
Hi Patrice, 
I am sorry this took some time for me to gather information to send you.  I hope we can still get 
on the agenda for Wednesday nights meeting. 
 
Our intent is to re open the former Bolton Pizza as Parkside Pizza and Ice Cream 
We meet with the Eastern Highlands inspector today to discuss the ice cream window, restaurant, 
and outdoor seating.   
We would like to offer a seasonal walk up ice cream window. 
The front concrete wrap around on the front of the building will be roped off to form a line with 
6 ft spacing lines that lead to the order window on the front of the building. Where patrons will 
pay and then pick up ice cream at the next widow.   
The exit from line will be after the pick up window so to create a one way flow of patrons, to 
limit close contact.   
 
It is also our intent to create an outdoor eating area in the parking lot on the side of the building.  
Designated by safety barriers and rope.  
Plastic picnic tables will be used and will be sanitized after every use with an approved ready to 
use sanitizer 
They will be spaced 6 ft apart with no more then 5 to a table.   
Order can only be inside the building for outdoor eating.   
All other take out orders will be brought to the car curbside.  
A one way flow of traffic will be created using the back entrance as the in and the front entrance 
as the out.  
6 ft spacing line markers will be placed on the floor for proper social distancing. 
The patron will receive a table number and when the food is ready it will be brought to them by 
an employee using proper PPE 
All plates and utensils will be single use disposable.   
Beverages will be singe use bottles. 
Condiments will be single use 
 
I have received a check list from the EHHD to follow in order to ensure patron and worker 
safety. 
Thank you 
Liz Fahey 
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